
Islington schools and Safeguarding Children’s 
Board response to the ‘Everyone’s Invited’ 
website and Ofsted’s review of sexual abuse in 
school 
 

We have been saddened and shocked by the recent report from Ofsted about 

children and young people’s experiences in relation to peer-on-peer sexual 

harassment and sexual violence, including online, throughout schools in England. 

Islington has established a multi-agency task group to examine the issues raised and 

support schools to respond effectively to Ofsted’s findings and the recommendations 

within the report. 

As a school we are working with the Islington community to review our practices and 

consider what more we can do to ensure children and young people feel safe in 

school, are able to report sexual harassment and violence and that our PSHE 

(including relationships, sex and health education) curriculum effectively teaches 

about respect, consent and healthy relationships. 

If you would like to find out more about our response please get in touch with our 

DSL Cat Le Fleming.  

 

https://www.islingtonscb.org.uk/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.islingtonscb.org.uk/Pages/default.aspx

